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Monday 18th September  

Tesco Stronger Starts  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Just before the summer break, we made an application to the Tesco Stronger Starts Grant. 
You may have seen these in your local Tesco store, where you use blue tokens to vote for a 
project that will be in with the chance of gaining a grant. 

 

Our application has been successful and voting for our project will commence in the Rugeley 

Tesco store from the first week in October until Mid-January 2024. We aim to use any grant 
money we may receive to buy new sports equipment that can be used for after-school clubs 
and sporting events. The project with the highest number of votes across our region will 
receive £1,500, the second placed project £1,000, and the third placed project £500.  

 

Therefore, we need your help! Head to Rugeley Tesco and keep a look out for our voting unit 
and vote for our project. Help us to spread the word by sharing with your family and friends 
to support us in gaining as many votes as possible. 

 

Our after-school clubs and sporting events are a highlight for so many of our pupils, this 
additional equipment will further support them in developing their skills whilst promoting 
their physical and mental well-being. So, please vote for us and spread the word! 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Armiger 

Deputy Headteacher 
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